ST. LUKE’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND
PRIMARY SCHOOL

Church Lane

Lowton = 01942 201140
Warrington
WA3 2PW web www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Hardaker e-mail enguiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

26 February 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

I am delighted to welcome all our families back to school on Monday 08 March 2021. Your support and kind
comments during the partial closure of school and your patience over the last few weeks has been very much
appreciated by our school team.

We are looking forward to having all the children back in school with the prospect of an exciting summer
term.

Information on the school’s guidance and risk assessment for re-opening on 08 March 2021 can be found on
the Covid-19 Guides, Information and Risk Assessment page of the school website at:
http://saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk/page/covid--19-school-re-opening/72822

Our Before and After School Club will also be re-opening on Monday 08 March 2021. Separate information
regarding this will be sent out early next week.

| feel optimistic that we are not too far away from a return to something that resembles normality. However,
we must not let our guard down as we have come so far. Therefore we must continue to follow government,
health and local authority advice to achieve a successful, sustainable, safe and happy return for all of the
children.

We look forward to seeing you all on Monday 08 March 2021.

Yours sincerely,

S Hardaker

Mr S Hardaker
Headteacher
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